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Dear teachers, candidates and parents,

Following the pandemic there is no doubt we find ourselves in a new global environment, with enhanced
levels of blended or digital education and assessment becoming the norm. Trinity is continuing to offer
digital examinations in Thailand and endeavour to continually improve these assessments, with a range of
exciting updates and product developments on the horizon, including live-streamed examinations.

For a variety of reasons, including operational challenges and ongoing health and safety concerns, Trinity
will not be offering face-to-face examinations in Thailand for at least the remainder of 2023.

Of course, the digital examinations offer an equivalent assessment and the same requlated certification
at all levels and Trinity successfully delivers nearly a quarter of a million digital exams in over 60 countries
each year.

We're pleased to announce that our partner Eduprogress will be working closely with all local service
providers to support teachers and learners with additional enriching musical experiences, including
digital activities, live musical events, as well as further opportunities for learners to engage with live
performances and the wider music community.
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